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My name is Teresa A. Wylie I have been a resident of Shoreline (20208 23rd ave NW 98177) since
1979 and have owned a total of 4 properties in Shoreline.  I have 6 family members in Shoreline with
multiple grandchildren.

I am in support of the city purchasing the beach property on 27th Ave NW to provide improve beach
access.
 
Teresa A. Wylie
206 719-5675
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